
Dear ESID Committee Members, 

 

I am writing to you to express my interest in becoming the ESID Junior representative 

for Ireland.  

I am highly motivated and eager to progress my career in clinical immunology. I would 

be grateful for the opportunity to broaden my expertise in immunodeficiencies and to 

establish connections within the Immunology community in Ireland and across Europe.  

Thank you for considering my application for the ESID Junior Representative position. 

I am eagerly looking forward to the opportunity to contribute to the ESID community. 

 

Kind Regards, 

Aisling O'Brien, MSc 

Medical Laboratory Scientist 
CORU Registered (MS045265), 
Immunology Department, 
Cork University Hospital, 
Cork, Ireland 
  
PhD Candidate, 
School of Biological Sciences, 
Munster Technological University, 
Cork, Ireland 

 


